

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

7 June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

As part of our Topic curriculum, we are excited to invite a Bollywood dance group in to Holywell Primary School to extend Year 1's knowledge about India. The workshop will take place on Wednesday 16 June 2021.

The cost of the dance workshop is £4.00, if insufficient funds are provided by parents/carers it will be impossible for the school to meet the costs and the afternoon will have to be cancelled.

Could payment please be made using the School Money On-line Payments System by Monday 14th June. If you have any gueries, please talk to the School Office and they will be able to provide you with a parent password.

If there are any further questions about the workshop, please speak to one of the class teachers before the day.

Yours faithfully

Miss Kharbanda

Maple class teacher

Miss Agbaniyaka

Sycamore class teacher













